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2019 continued being a good and fairly quiet year for the charity with the 
residents all being well and work continuing to maintain the cottages. The 
carpark was improved, work was done on the outhouses and the main 
improvement was to the electrics inside the cottages. 
 
The gardens were tidied up and are now looked after regularly by a garden 
maintenance company which is more reliable than the residents doing it. The 
residents do, however, grow a lot of vegetables which they all enjoy. 
 
Unfortunately one of our trustees, Trevor Jones, stood down in November 
2019 and it has been difficult to replace him in the current climate. We are in 
discussion with one resident and hope they will be able to join as a trustee 
when the lockdown rules ease. 
 
We did enquire about installing bollards at the front of the cottages, as they 
are very near the road and vulnerable to passing vehicles. After discussions 
with the council and a visit it was deemed that it would not be allowed due to 
the danger to pedestrians. 
 
2020 started off in the same way as 2019, but as we all know, with the Corona 
Virus ended in a very different way. For most of the year we have just been 
making sure that the residents are safe and hopefully they will be in the first 
group to be vaccinated. 
 
We hope that 2021 will be a much better year for them. 
 
Richard Yaxley, 
Chairman. 



 
 



 
 



 
 
 
 


